21/9/23

Dear Parents/ Carers,

Our Young Voices journey is officially underway, and we are very excited about what’s ahead.

Miss Price and | have been listening to the fantastic songs we will be learning this year. A great range from musicals,
traditional, pop and more. There are a lot of songs to learn, and some with dance moves too. Each Friday lunchtime
we will run through one of the songs, however there is not much time each week. Therefore it is really important
that the children practise at home. Practise in the car, in the shower, eating breakfast... as much as possible! The
more familiar the children are with the songs the more they will enjoy our Friday practises and ultimately they will
have the best time on concert day!

The following link takes you to the YV music room which gives access to the lyrics and dance moves to all of the
songs.

https://yvmusicroom.com/parentRegisterReferral?code=MTE2My8xNjkOOTY1NTI5

If you have access to Spotify, all of the songs are available via the following link for the children to listen to whenever
and wherever you are able.

https://open.spotify.com/album/49y4SyQCSvhV8rCMuiYHEp?si=jHCHUifOShmvk2yVhmyW7Q&nd=1

The above links can also be found on the school website. Click on the teaching and learning tab and find Young
Voices link within music at Hempsted.

Please remember a packed lunch on a Friday (school packed lunches can be ordered).

We cannot wait to practise all these fantastic songs with this amazingly committed, enthusiastic Young Voices group!

Keep Singing!

Miss Hughes and Miss Price
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